THE MALAYSIAN
INSURANCE INSTITUTE

To . Chief Executive Officer of Insurance Companies, Heads of Learning &
Development, Human Resource, Talents Management, Training &
Agency, MIl Members and Valued Customers

Date : 3 May 2021

Subject . Relocation of The Malaysian Insurance Institute (Mll) to the AICB
Building (Bangunan AICB).

With effect from 1 June 2021, The Malaysian Insurance Institute (MIl) will be relocating to
the AICB Building (Bangunan AICB) and the Registered Address for Ml will be as follows:

Level 6, Bangunan AICB,

No. 10, Jalan Dato’ Onn,

50480 Kuala Lumpur.

Our Customer Service Counters catering to walk-in customers for enquiries, collection of
documents, purchase of textbooks and library borrowing services will be located at:

Level 4 of Bangunan AICB.

However, please note that our contact number and email address remains the same:

Tel: +603 2712 8882

Email: customercare@mii.org.my

Please note that the last Computer-based Examinations at Mll City Centre, Wisma FGV
will be on 30 April 2021. From 3 May 2021 onwards, the CBE will be offered at our Jalan Tun
Razak, Kuala Lumpur and Petaling Jaya centres until further notice. For details on these
centres, please click on this link. All Virtual Computer-Based Examinations (VCBE) will be
conducted as scheduled.

MII Digital Library Catalogue (borrowing services) will continue to be available to our
members via www.miielibrary.com.

For any inquiries or assistance, kindly contact us at +603 2712 8882 or email
customercare@mii.org.my.

We thank you for your continued support and look forward to welcoming you at our new
office at the AICB Building.

Sincerely,

Shalini Pavithran
Chief Executive Officer

Building knowledge. Together


https://insurance.com.my/documents/pdf/CBE%20centre-new.pdf

